
The Western Cape Government is working hard to 
maintain our roads. Please drive carefully during 
this period of construction. Let us work together to 
ensure that our roads are safe. For You. 

NOTIFICATION OF TRAFFIC 
ACCOMMODATION 

MEASURES ON WHITE BRIDGE, 
N2 KNYSNA LAGOON ROAD 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the bridge 
rehabilitation works along N2 Knysna White Bridge (Lagoon 
Road) have been delayed. Completion is now expected 

early in 2023.   
 

As a result of this delay, current traffic accommodation 
measures (see attached schematic layout) will remain in 
place for the 2022/23 festive season and holiday period.  

 
We appeal to all road users to comply with these safety 

measures. A daily inspection will take place to ensure safe 
passage for the travelling public. 
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